1/03/2025
Re: Invite to Scenic Hills Neighborhood Association 2025 Annual Meeting

Dear Scenic Hills Neighbor,

It is time for our annual Scenic Hills Neighborhood Association Meeting. | would like to
personally invite you to join the SHNA. Our Neighborhood Association is completely voluntary
and has been established to take the place of the former HOA. The Scenic Hills Neighborhood
Association was put in place for the benefit of preserving, maintaining and enhancing the homes
and property values of this community.

Scenic Hills Neighborhood Association 2025 Annual Meeting will be on:
Tuesday, 11 February 2025 at 6:30pm
in the Banquet Hall of the Scenic Hills Country Club.

The Entire Neighborhood is Invited — You do NOT need to be a member nor do you need
to join the SHNA to be part of the annual meeting.
Please join us and Get to Know Neighbors!
Let’s make Scenic Hills a Great Place to Live Again!!!

Your annual dues fund all projects. We have security, house numbers painted at the curb and
lawn maintenance thanks to all who joined and paid the membership dues. BUT, in order to
implement more projects and to keep the ones in place we need participation from you, the
home owner. Being a member gives you a voice and provides you a way to express your
opinion in a forum where discussions and solutions can take place. So please join us at our
annual meeting to see what is next.

Hope to See You There!
Sincerely,

-

Jo Moore, President
Scenic Hills Neighborhood Association (SHNA)



